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               Topaz News  

Dear All, 

Following our sea themed celebration last week, we have been thinking about what goes on under the 

sea. Before we went to the Sealife Centre we all wrote questions. We had an amazing time in Weston 

despite the weather! 

        

   

We started to learn about the problem with plastic in the sea and will continue with this after the half 

term. We need lots of coloured plastic tops for our art project so keep sending them in please. 

We will also be learning more about sea creatures and life under the sea. When we go to Redwood on 

the 5.6 we will spend some time pond dipping so we can compare with pond life. 

In maths, we have been talking about sharing, especially between two so that we can find half. We have 

also come back to consolidate pairs of numbers that make 10. If your child can’t recall pairs that make 10 

yet, this would be a great thing to focus on over the half term. 

Have a wonderful half term and I look forward to seeing you all in term 6. 

 

Sally Windmill 


